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Lead Officer, Forward Planning. 
 
Dear Sir 
Following your letter of 2nd November 2020, I would like to raise a few concerns, regarding your 
Proposed Plan. 
My property backs onto the  and the  

. I have been in my property 
for 34 years, when there was no football around, only the Golf Club.  However, I now have the 
aggravation and hostility of being far too close to the football pitch and the community playing area. Not 
only did they block the right of way that was there, it was replaced with a dangerous path going past a 
decaying building, which is a public walkway! 
The area of parking at the community/football pitch is not sufficient for the quantity of cars, or indeed 
buses, that use the Avenue and Johns Road to access the pitches.  At the moment there is not a great 
deal going on while we are in amongst Covid 19, but as things go back to normal and any proposals for 
developing this section of land start to happen, I have to point out that the current situation is not 
adequate, for what is there at the moment. This should be considered a problem now and indeed in the 
future if other developments were considered. 
This was once a lovely and peaceful place to live, not so now, please don’t make it any worse. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs Irene Fairbairn 

 
 
 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 


